
 

  
 

 
  

(June 7, 2016) 
 

In order to further improve the lines of communication and to respond to the concerns between 
the National VA Council and you our members, I have established a National VA Council 
Briefing. This NVAC Briefing will bring you the latest news and developments within DVA and 
provide you with the current status of issues this Council is currently addressing. I believe that 
this NVAC Briefing will greatly enhance the way in which we communicate and the way in which 
we share new information, keeping you better informed. 
 

Alma L. Lee 

National VA Council, President 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

In This Briefing: Our Condolences –Requesting Information for our 
Upcoming Convention 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  

The National VA Council would like to recognize the passing of all our union 
members from our last Convention, November 2013 to current.   
 

As in the past, we would like to pay tribute to each of them at our upcoming 22nd 
Triennial Training Convention.   
 
We are requesting the union member name and local number.  Please email this 
information to AFGENVAC@AOL.COM.  Thank you! 
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